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Hoxie Parish Mission Report: 
Jeanne, one of the Companion of the Holy Spirit missionaries, wrote me the following me report of the 
stories she has heard since returning to Hoxie, KS to present, with Nick Villalobos, the School of the 
Holy Spirit.  They are doing this after Parish Mission we presented in February.(I have taken out the 
names and replaced them with their gender). 

“Several came up to me at the potluck and said how the Mission changed their lives. My small group 

expounded about how their lives have changed. They have so much joy and even one man said he feels so at 

peace at work and when things happen, he isn't so affected by them. He said he had believed that you kept 

your prayer in your "inner room" as it states in scripture and now he realizes it can be open prayer. He 

couldn't stop smiling. A lady said she was a bit put off the first night of the Mission and didn't think she'd come 

back but something compelled her to give it another chance so she came back the second night and got 

hooked in!!! And is telling everybody she knows. Another woman said that she spends an hour in prayer now 

and that that's not enough but she's got to feed the cows! She said her husband is also filled with joy and they 

both look at each other and begin to laugh. Their kids look strangely at them! Another woman commented 

that she didn't know why you singled her out. I explained it was the Holy Spirit moving through you. Then she 

said that the experience of having so many pray over her was something she had never felt before and it was 

awesome. Another lady said that she was sitting in the back on Wednesday night and wasn't going to come 

forward then she heard in her heart that at the crucifixion, there were those who turned away from Jesus and 

wouldn't go up to the cross. This convicted her to come forward. She said it felt so cold in the back of the 

church but when she came forward, the heat was so present and powerful. (She didn't say this but I know 

Jesus melted her heart and took away the judgment she had had.) Another man had come in a little late and 

was in the back and when he saw men he respected come forward, he decided to come forward too, and 

exclaimed about the heat in the front. 

 

The Mission is still the talk of the town. The Lord is using the leader of the follow up so powerfully for 

evangelization as men ask him about what happened since they weren't there or men who have fallen away 

from Christ and the Church and think they are too far away to come back. Men who are neighbors have 

approached him who haven't spoken to him in years. It's soooo beautiful to hear the stories of how The Lord is 

moving. 

 

Here is Nick and Jeanne’s ministry schedule. 
 Sunday Goodland, KS  School of the Holy Spirit 3 hour drive 
 Monday Hoxie, KS   School of the Holy Spirit 4 hours 
 Tuesday Arvada, CO   Hearing the Voice of God ½ hour 
 Thursday Glenwood Springs, CO Hearing the Voice of God 3 hours 
 Saturday Centennial, CO  Our Covenant Community Gathering 
As you can see, the work of the Companions of the Holy Spirit is touching many lives. 
Nick and Jeanne are doing an amazing job for the glory of God. It seems, a large part 
of my ministry is now overseeing these works of the Lord.  

Brendan Case “ 
Companions of the Holy Spirit 

PO Box 1976 

Lakeside, AZ 85929-1976  

Cell 480.313.3990Saintmaker@cox.net  

www.BrendanCase.com 



 2

Thank you, Nick and Jeanne for what you are doing in and for the Kingdom! 
 

Update on Kingdom Work: 
I want to give you a detailed update of what the Lord Jesus has been doing through me for his 

Father's glory. 
As you know, I am not on the road that much lately, but I am doing work for the Kingdom. The Holy 
Spirit has been giving me song after song for the Renewal. Wherever we go, by God's grace, 
there is great revival and people want to pray together, but the parish leadership does not know how to 
help them. They do not want Bible Studies. They do not want discussion groups. It seems that we have 
a gift to encourage in them a longing to be with the Lord Jesus. They love the praise and worship from 
the Missions, but they do not have the people to lead them in worship. I have had the idea to come up 
with 12 Mp3 live worship sets that would serve as an "Instant Prayer Meeting." I prayed to write my own 
songs so I would not have to pay for copyright privileges and the Lord Jesus saw fit to give me 50 new 
praise and worship songs (Attached, you will find four songs. Note: They were recorded on my phone, 
which means they do not sound the best). God has provided a recording engineer for free. I also have 
someone to play bass and someone for percussion. Since I the songs were given to me, I can give 
to believers the Mp3, chord charts, and words for free. I 
Many things are coming together with me not being on the road. I have written a four month parish 
renewal program that is a follow up to the Parish Missions. It is called the School of the Holy Spirit: 
http://brendancase.com/School_of_the_Spirit.html 
In the School believers 

* spend time daily with scriptures given for them to encounter the Lord through his Word.  
* study the person and ministry of the Holy Spirit, along with what are the Spirit's gifts and how to 
use them, and lastly, a receive a strong call to build community and evangelize. 
* share in small groups from their daily encounter with the Lord, building community. 
* learn how to minister to each other using the spiritual gifts, building community. 

 
After the School the group will go into a four month prayer meeting using the "Instant Prayer Meetings" 
with a pamphlet and outlines for talks on "How to Participate in a Prayer Group."  
 
The last step is an intense month of Mp3 talks and daily spiritual exercises on "Hearing the Voice of 
God."  
 
My next step is to work on an ebook entitled, "A Manual of the Holy Spirit." 
 

Your Support 
With me doing this work of the Kingdom I am not on the road and the finances are flowing to a 
lesser degree. It is wit this in mind that I would invite you to ask the Lord Jesus if he would 
have you support this work of the Kingdom. You can give by: 
• Sending a check to  

Brendan Case 
PO Box 1976 
Lakeside, AZ 85929 

• Sharing a gift through PayPal on my website. There you will find a button that says, 
“Donate.”  

www.BrendanCase.com 
Thank you for anything that you can share. A gift of $25.00 or more would be appreciated. If 
everyone who read this email gave at least $25.00 we would be able to pay our all bills. That 
many people read this email.  
 
Your little brother in Christ, 
Brendan Case 
Our Lady of the New Pentecost, Pray for Us!  


